
Holiday Break - Studio CLOSED 

The studio will be closed from Friday, 
December 20 through Saturday, January 4. 
Classes will resume on Monday, January 6. 
The staff and I would like to extend our 
wishes for a very happy holiday season to 
all of our ADC dance family! 

Recital Costumes 

Recital costumes have been ordered and 
are now in production!  Thank you for 
getting your costume balances paid on 
time. Once we confirm all costumes will 
arrive on time, we will share pictures for 
each class and reveal our Spring Recital 
theme. So stay tuned! 

Recital Dates 

As a reminder, our Spring Recitals will be 
held at Ralston High School on May 2 and 
3. More info will be coming later this spring 
during Costume Week.
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Holiday Who-be What-ee Week 
We will be celebrating the upcoming holiday season 
during regularly scheduled classes by holding our 
Holiday Who-be What-ee week. Beginning Monday, 
December 9 through Thursday, December 12, dancers 
may wear their favorite Christmas shirt, leggings, socks, 
etc to class. They can also bring a wrapped gift (value 
$5-$10) to be exchanged with a classmate.

Our upcoming Holidays in Whoville performances will be on Saturday, December 21st.  Specific show 
times have been emailed.  

Holidays in Whoville tickets were released on Thursday, November 21st at 6:00 pm.  If you have not 
reserved your tickets, please do so ASAP! 

Dancers will have their in-studio dress rehearsal the week of December 16 - December 19 during their 
regular class time. More information will come soon!
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